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Next HOA Board meeting: 

Thursday, September, 21st at  

6:30 P.M. 

Via Zoom 

 

FROM THE HOA MEETING: 

*Summary of the 5-year strategic financial planning committee: The committee 

incorporated maintenance and flexibility of both short-and long-termed projects. 

The plan will be available to everyone after it is passed by the board.  The board 

would like to thank the 5-year planning Committee:  Rhonda Eklund, Sue Maroney, 

Sue Mcleod and Peter Marshall for all their time and hard work. 

 

*President Brekke has completed the land transfer. 

 

CITY OF PHOENIX BULK TRASH PICK-UP: 

Week of August 28th. 

 

WATER REMINDER: 

*Conserve everywhere you can, please. 
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*Don’t forget to catch the 

condensation water from your air 

conditioner, especially in this humid 

weather.  (We are collecting about 5 

gallons of water a day which we used 

to water our potted plants). 

*Use your dishwasher - You use up to 

27 gallons of water per load by hand 

versus as little as 3 gallons with an 

ENERGY STAR-rated dishwasher.  

And just scrape off the food scraps 

instead of rinsing each dish before 

you load it. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS: 
*We will have an important election this fall. Watch for details. Put in your bio to become a board member. 

 

*Nancy Jones and the Entertainment Committee are working on the October Fest – stay tuned for more 

information! 

 

 


